Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 5:52 PM

To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn

Subject: Fwd: CUP for Kimball Garage rooftop event space
Attachments: image003.png

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Danny Temkin <danny@temkininternational.com>
Date: March 29, 2017 at 3:44:02 PM MDT

To: <council mail@parkcity.org>

Subject: CUP for Kimball Garage rooftop event space

Dear Park City City Council Members,

We own a home at 631 Park Avenue in Old Town and have for many years. We love Park City and the
great feeling of just being there. We are concerned about the rooftop event space right across the
street from our home. We know that some noise is to be expected with our location but feel that this
outside event space is just too much.

We are absolutely opposed to the rooftop event space. Please consider the impact on our local
neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.

Danny Temkin
631 Park Ave.
Park City, UT

801-319-0834
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